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Nursery
This week has been all about the number 4. 

We have been making the number 4 with different 
objects, looking for the number 4 around the 

nursery and finding out which other numbers go 
together to make 4. 



Reception
We had a visit from Dave the 
farmer and all his animals 
and it was amazing! We got 
to meet an alpaca, some 
sheep, a goat, ducks and 
chickens. The alpaca was so 
fluffy, and the chickens even 
laid an egg. We loved petting 
the animals and feeding them 
– some of them had really 
tickly noses. We even got to 
walk a few of them, which 
was so much fun. It was one 
of the best days ever and we 
didn’t want the animals to 
leave!



Year 1
Year 1 have been describing different settings such 
as space and the park. We have written some 
questions about the settings for our friends to answer.

In maths we have been adding numbers up to 20 and 
practicing our number bonds to 10.

We enjoyed reading Angry Arthur during our Story Project time and have looked 
at the scale of emotions from grumpy to furious. We have also thought about 
what we can do when we do get angry. 



Year 2
Year 2 have started their new unit of statistics in 
maths. They have been looking at tables and tally 
charts and how they work.

In English children have been using their geography 
knowledge to start writing a recount of ‘coasts’.

In science Year 2 went on a ‘minibeast bug hunt’. 
They went to the nature garden and found ladybugs, 
worms, bees, centipedes and moths!



Year 3
Last week in geography we used our map skills to 
locate some of the cities in the UK on a map. This 
week, we extended our knowledge by finding out 
which county each city is in. We also started to explore 
an ordnance survey map of our local area. 

In reading, we had lots of fun getting into the role of 
the main characters in The Creakers and performing in 
a reader’s theatre. We showed fantastic cooperation in 
our groups and confidence sharing our performances 
with the class. The adults were so proud of us! 

In maths, we have continued our learning about time 
looking at 5 minute and 1 minute intervals past the 
hour. 



Year 4 

In writing, the children composed a short 
narrative piece based on the theme of 
Ancient Egypt. 

In art, the children used black and white 
paint to explore shades and tints, helping 
them create a 3D effect in their paintings.

In maths, the children completed tasks on 
Century to build on their prior knowledge of 
statistics. 



Year 5
We have used the Now Press Play headphone 
experience to immerse ourselves into the 
world of Tudors. We rode a horse and saved 
the queen from a poisoning!

In writing we have performed our balanced 
arguments whether school uniform should be 
banned. We are very undecided on our 
decision as the arguments are so strong!

In geography we have researched the Mojave 
Desert and put this into our computing web 
page design. Did you know there is a desert in 
all 7 continents, even Antarctica? 



Year 6
In English, we have been working hard to edit 
and improve our writing. We were moderated 
by another school this week and they said our 
writing was fantastic!

In maths, we have enjoyed producing using 2d 
shapes to help produce different character and 
designs linked to our art.

In reading, we have enjoyed completing our 
presentations for the book talk challenge - we 
have some wonderful entries!



Thank you


